
Monday, June 16, 2025 

Hello West Bedford High Families, 

The end of the year is approaching quickly please make sure your children finish up 

strong.  See information and important dates below for the upcoming weeks. 

1. Grade 11 Pre-Cal summer bootcamp (for students not taking math 
11).  With the new pathways in high school math, students are not required 

to take Math 11 prior to taking Pre-Cal 11 in high school. Due to this, we are 
offering a 2 day summer Math Boot camp lead by Mr. Malick, Pre-Cal 11 
math teacher next year, to ensure our students are ready.    We did this last 

year and it was a huge success.    Forms were handed out last week to 
interested students.  The dates are August 25 and 26th at West Bedford High. 

All other details can be found on the form sent home. 

2. Road Construction.  There will be some road construction happening 
around West Bedford School/High school on June 19 and 20th.  All local traffic 
will be able to access the school and construction personnel will be on site to 

direct traffic.  This could cause some delays, but will not know to what 
extend until that first day.  We will work with the crew to ensure things stay 

on time as best as possible and we will adjust as needed for exam times. 

3. Feed NS Fundraiser Brochure.  Please check out the awesome Wood 
furniture catalogue attached.  All items have been made by Mr. Parker and 

his class and all proceeds go to Feed Nova Scotia.  Google link for ordering 
in the attachment.  

Feed NS Fundraiser - West Bedford High Wood Catalogue.pdf   

4. SchoolsPlus supports for summer.  Did you know? SchoolsPlus operates 
12 months of the year! SchoolsPlus is a confidential, free service available to 

every school in Nova Scotia. Families and students (12+) can self-refer to 
SchoolsPlus by contacting the SchoolsPlus facilitator, Megan Tobin 

(Megan.Tobin@hrce.ca) at West Bedford High. Learn more here.  

 Important Dates:  

 National Indigenous History Month  
 Italian Heritage Month  

 Filipino Heritage Month  
 Portuguese Heritage Month  
 Pride Month  

 June 17: Sports Awards (6:30 to 7:30pm)  (This is a date change, 
originally scheduled June 4th) 

 June 21 is National Indigenous Peoples Day  
 June 26: No classes for high school students only for assessment and 

evaluation  

 June 27: No classes for PP-12 for assessment and evaluation   
 June 30: Last day of school  

 Sincerely, 

           WBH Admin team 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/v4FWS9EZaMTwi6i57hNX-Q~~/AAAAARA~/Tq-F0G2XE72UIvwE0pEb-2MHaCok8cXzCBa6B7dxibYJtrgWQpfEO0bVTrMOJhfm5xrgkXc-_L_lmjuHVnhtLRvDNc7RYy2eiRSgsRo_M7UGAIAta6mtAhjLUQYiQdmrimlaQm38xoRyK2fO_x4ZWf__TZ8mW5fsNH9CY1YrMTiuY54TIV-i0boONIM6rBnQlnOCBQEy1zmz55VVFMOS-sNVJfy0AKgWeAh3482IL6M~
mailto:Megan.Tobin@hrce.ca
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/P_GhWyZ3UDdCBhWCilkT6g~~/AAAAARA~/UMYqBb-ThTS6qiLkTU99IU__lgoVaLfHkrHE00K_ooT23ztZ6RBXOmQKBUvcmfPz4Xsc5ngNSebqXP-HfQShGqFyZzdsG1oSp0QR3398WSSY0MeKDI7MMXTwuZ_oA-B7eLaDFuyKeEq1C_OI36kNtg~~

